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Welcome to the MOOver Public Transit System!

We are very pleased to serve the owners and guests at Timber Creek for the 2024-25 season!

Please be standing outside ready to board the bus as it approaches. Be considerate of others and wait for the next
bus if you ate not ready when we come by. Adult skis go into the rack on the back of the bus. Bring onboard your
snowboard, children’s skis and all ski poles.

The 8:30-9:30 am and the 4:00-4:45 pm buses are the busiest of the day. Please be prepared to stand, and if possible,
try to avoid those times. Buses may run late during these times. If the morning bus fills up before it gets to your
unit, the next bus will start where the first one ended. To find out where your bus is download the Ttansit app on
yout phone.
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Two buses depatts Mount Snow for Timber Creek every 15 minutes 7:00 am-5:00 pm.

Days in white have no service.
Bus Stop Policy For 2024-25 Shuttle Setvice

The MOOver, with the cooperation and support of the Association, initiated the Timber Creek
stop policy in the interest of safety that impacts a small number of units.

The Timber Creek buses don’t stop at the corner of Tanglewood and White Oak diagonally
across from Unit 1 downhill or uphill to pick up ridets.

The same policy applies to the corner of Green Willow and Tanglewood. We no longer pick up
riders here downhill on our way out of Timber Creek. We will pick up tiders at the intersection
of Blue Spruce and Tanglewood going uphill only, but as we pull out of Tanglewood after Unit
161 we will not make any more stops. Thus, Unit 161 on Tanglewood is the bus’s last pick up
stop before the Sugar House on our way to Mount Snow.

We thank you for your continued cooperation in the name of safety, and we look forward to
serving you this winter!

Thank you for riding the MOOver!



Support Us!

Please consider making a charitable donation to
the MOOver. Your contribution is partially tax-
deductible and supports underfunded routes and
services. capital projects’ local match, and riders in
35 towns.

Make a donation and receive
thank you gift items:

$39 Calf Sponsorship
Thank you gifts are a MOOver toy bus, pen, and
pencil. $27.59 of your donation is tax deductible.

$69 Heifer Sponsorship
Thank you gifts are a MOOver toy bus, t-shirt, coffee
cup, and bus stop sign.* $55.30 is tax deductible.

$89 Bull Sponsorship

Thank you gifts are a MOOVver bus, glass, coffee cup,
bus stop sign, t-shirt, pen, pencil, and key chain.*
$75.57 is tax deductible.

www.moover.com/support-us/
All sponsorship packages including shipping.
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